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Thanks For Giving Hope 
This mother and her three-year-old son had no home on Thanksgiving and no 

invitation to join family or friends for dinner.  Still, they were not alone, not in an 
unfamiliar place, nor among strangers.  Samaritan Inn had been their home for 
several weeks already.  They were safe.  Other homeless mothers, their children, and 
unaccompanied women were at the special Thanksgiving dinner at our Samaritan 
Inn.  They were accepted and in good company.

There was hope in the surroundings of celebrating Thanksgiving and meeting their 
needs to gain independence.  They were blessed right then, yet held onto the hope that 
their plan for permanent housing would put them in a more private, family setting 
next year at this time.  Life would not always be like past living conditions of being 
taken advantage of and abused.  They now had the hope to make their own way and 
with a freedom they had not yet known. 

Happy Thanksgiving
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